
        

Lost and Found 

  

If you are missing a Head tennis 

racquet and may have left it at 

the tennis court, call Barbara 

McGoldrick at 7273 to retrieve it. 

 

If anyone has found a single pink 

mitten somewhere along Lake 

Trail West or at the Beach, 

please call Barbara Coe at 4088, 

who will be happy to reunite it 

with its mate. 

  

****** 

  

Board Requests Property Surveys 

 

Please submit a copy of your 

property survey to Association 

Secretary Tawnya Kabnick at 1 

Beach Trail. The Association 

needs to have property lines on 

record, especially along road 

rights-of-way and Community 

property boundaries.  

Please request any new 

purchasers to notify the 

community when property is 

being surveyed, so markers or 

stakes can be installed at 

corners. Thanks! 

  

****** 

 

Halloween Celebrated  

with Children’s Party! 

 

Party  Ideas and Volunteers 

Needed! 

  

No New Years Eve Party? The 

recent “pot luck hors’oeuvres” 

event was a rousing success.  

Currently there are no plans for 

a New Year’s Eve Party, but 

perhaps someone can organize 

a similar event for that evening!  

Joining a committee with 

neighbors is an enjoyable way to 

get to know each other and 

appreciate the benefits of our 

Community.  

  

Country Club Social Chair 

Wendy Hamilton has created a 

new email for Country Club and 

Community announcements. 

Please email her at  

mklcountryclub@gmail.com or 

call her at 539-1029 to suggest 

or volunteer for an event at the 

Clubhouse.   

  

****** 

  

 

  

  

  

  

  

The Halloween Party featured 

fun crafts and activities as well 

as an abundance of Halloween 

treats! 

  

  
Skylar escapes the Spider’s 

clutches at the MKL Halloween 

Party 

 

 

Welcome, New Neighbors! 

  

David Smith, son of Ellie Smith 

Burd of Trails End, is the new 

owner of Guy Bowden’s home 

on Primrose Trail.  Welcome to 

the Lake, David and son,Taylor!  

 

****** 

  

MKL Web Site 

  

Check the Web site for photos 

of recent parties, plus other  

updated Lake information.  Log 

on using the following link and 

passwords: 

  

 www.mountkemblelake.org 

  

Login: mklresident  

Password: 425 

  

New webmaster Barbara Coe is 

working on keeping the Web 

site up-to-date! Thanks to Terry 

Dwyer for his many years 

operating our community Web 

site! 

  

****** 

  

Dues Schedule Reminder 

 

Payment is due by December 

31, 2014.  Please pay on time 

to save late fees—and undue 

stress to our Treasurer! 

  

Email mkltreasurer@gmail.com 

to receive your dues 

notices by email.  

  

  

****** 

Contact Barbara Coe if you 

have an item to contribute to 

the Newsletter or Web site: 

973-425-4088 or e-mail:  

waffcoe@aol.com 

 

http://www.mountkemblelake.org/main_menu.html

